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SAVE THE DATE!

ages 2andabove

8/16ṕFriṖ14:50~

We will celebrate all children 

with August birthdays.We plan 

to have a special story time too!

All family members and friends 

are welcomed to join!

8/8 (Thu) 

W akatida

8/14 (Wed) 

Miyarabi & Nujyumi

Southeast Botanical 

Garden

Filed Trips Birthday Parties

Kanasan, Churasan, Umusan

8/27 (Tue) 10:00 -10:15

Nuuji, Kafuu

9/12 (Thu) 10:00 -1:30

Miyarabi, Wakatida, Nujyumi

9/30 (Mon) 9:30 -10:00

*There is no class observation for 

KukuruClass.

Class observation



PT CONFERENCES
ABOVE TODDLER CLASSES

Please sign up for a time with your child`s class teacher.

Kanasan:  9/2 (Mon)

Churasan: 9/10 (Tue)

Umusan:   9/3 (Tue)

Nuuji:        9/4 (Wed) 

Kafuu:       9/5 (Thu)

Miyarabi:   9/11 (Wed)

Wakatida: 9/13 (Fri)

Nujyumi:   9/6 (Fri)

@ Center Building Cafe Private Room (B130) 



My nameis MikaToguchiandI will be MiyarabiClassJapanese

leadteacherwith Mr.Neil from August.

My past experience includes working as an elementary

classroomteacherin Okinawapublicschoolswhere I taught

all subjectsin Okinawa and a piano teacher to children of

variousagesat a musicschoolon the USmilitarybase.

Over the pastsevenyears,what I havelearnedin the field of

educationhas become a great asset in my life. I am very

happy to be a member of the staff of Tedako Preschool,

becauseI love to work with young children,and I have a

strong interest in early childhoodeducation. I would like to

makeuseof my experiencein the fieldof educationandwhat

I learnedwhen I obtainedmy kindergartenteacher'slicense

at TedakoPreschool,play together,learn together,and grow

together.

I look forward to meetingthe childrenandparentsof Tedako

Preschool. In addition, I would like to cooperate with

teacherson a daily basis,be engagedand be close to each

child.

I look forward to makingmanywonderfulmemorieswith you.

Thankyou in advance

WELCOME MIKA!
Mika will join us from August 1st as Japanese Lead teacher in Miyarabi class.



WELCOME KIRTI!
Kirti joined us from July 22nd to prepare snacks and support classes. 

Konnichiwa!

My name is Kirti Hemrajani. I was born and 

raised in India. I moved to Okinawa last year 

after my marriage.

I have worked as a preschool teacher for the 

past 10 years. I love teaching and making learning 

fun. I especially enjoy crafting and painting.

Currently I am taking Japanese classes and 

working part-time in a NPO teaching English to 

Japanese kids. I am very excited to join the CDC 

team here at OIST. I look forward to learning 

and growing with the teachers and students in a 

new culture and new environment.



WELCOME ELENA!

My name is Elena Shimabukuro. 

I am currently a freshman attending a 

college in Murrieta, California, 

however, I was born and raised in 

Okinawa. 

During my summer break, I decided to 

serve here at OIST CDC. I will be 

working in the CDC kitchen and will 

be floating around the classes as a 

teacher's aid. 

It is my pleasure to be working with 

your children and I am sure that this 

will be a valuable experience for me.

Elena joined us from July 22nd to prepare snacks and support classes. 



Our younger children will be nervous to see parents and 

strangers in their classroom, so we put up special curtains for 

parents to hide behind and watch from in the hallway.Please 

enter and exit by using the entrance of the CDC since the 

children will be going outside after the observations. It may 

cause them anxiety if they see you.

JAPANESE CIRCLE TIME OBSERVATION

For children over the age of 3, we 

invite parents into their classrooms 

to watch and participate in circle 

time.

Parents are more than welcome to 

take pictures and video tape, but 

please be aware not to interrupt the 

class operation.



ANNUAL

HOUSEHOLD INCOME COLLECTION
The CDC is collecting proof of household 

income.Please submit a copy of your 2018 gross 

income for both parents ina sealed envelope to 

our office staff by August 9.   The documentcan 

be obtained from the city office by requesting a 

òshotoku- shomei-shoó.

Click here for information about how to obtain 

the Shotoku-Shomei-Sho.

If you did not live in Japan in 2018, please submit a 

copyof your pay slip along with a document of 

your gross income fromyour previous employer 
in 2018.

If you are a single parent, please let us know .

https://groups.oist.jp/living-guide/income-certificate


KukuruClass babies love story time.

We read books every day to the children.

Books that have texture, tabs that can be pulled, 

and books with a lot of color and simple objects 

decorating the pages are what they love most!

Reading to your baby aloud can do wonders for 

their developing language skills. It's one of the best 

ways to help them learn.

Good reading habits that start early will set the 

stage for them to learn new things.

Your child might not be able to sit still for long, and 

that's normal. Your child will learn from the 

experience.

Lately, a few babies are starting to bring books to 

us and sit in front of us.They are communicating 

with us the message of, òplease read this book to 

me!ó it is so adorable and makes us happy.

We believe KukuruClass Story Time makes good 

reading habits.

Please enjoy story time with your children at home.
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PUZZLES ARE FUN!
Playing with puzzles provides many benefits for young children and promotes their 

development in various ways.

Whilst children are playing with puzzles they:
ḱDevelop vocabulary

ḱDevelop and refine their fine motor skills.

ḱDevelop hand-eye coordination

ḱImprove memory skills

ḱIncrease problem-solving skills

ḱBuild spatial perception

ḱCultivate patience and concentration

Most importantly, completing a puzzle after repeatedly trying it, brings children so 

much satisfaction. This experience in overcoming the challenges involved in solving 

a puzzle gives them a sense of achievement and pride within themselves. It not only 

boosts their self-confidence and self-esteem but also prepares them for other 

challenges in life.

Here are the top 3 most popular puzzles among the children of toddler classes:
ḱAnimals

ḱTransportation

ḱShapes

Puzzles are fun educational toys that challenge young minds. 

We highly recommend you give your child an opportunity to 

play with them at home as well.
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